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16th April 2018 
Summer term dates 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome back to school!  I hope you had a lovely Easter with your families.  I’m writing to outline a few key 
events this coming summer term to give you plenty of advance notice. 
 
Trevithick day in Camborne takes place on Saturday 28th April. The school parade starts at 1015. We will have 
a group dancing and a table top display in the Masonic Hall. Everyone is welcome. 
 
Big Pedal competition – starts on Monday 23rd April and runs for two weeks. Please encourage/enable your 
child to walk/scoot or cycle to school. I will be cycling to school everyday to add to our total. Our Sustrans crew 
collect the data for the competition which we have won in Cornwall for the last 2 years running! Last year we 
won a display by a BMX stunt artist. 
 
The Rainbow MAT concert takes place on Friday 15th June at 6.30pm. The school choirs from Penponds, St 
Meriadoc Infants, St Meriadoc Juniors and Troon will join together and perform a feast of music to celebrate 
our Multi Academy Trust. Tickets will be available soon. 
 
Year 3/4 Bristol STEM residential trip takes place from Wednesday 20th June to Friday 22nd June. There is a 
meeting tonight at 6pm in school to go through the details. 
 
Sports Day is provisionally booked in for Wednesday 13th June from 1.30pm – weather dependent! 
 
Year 5/6 Porthpean camp takes place from Monday 16th July to Friday 22nd July.  
 
Trencrom and Tregonning summer show – ‘Grease’. The key stage 2 children will perform the school version 
of, ‘Grease, the Musical’ at 7pm on Tuesday 3rd July and Wednesday 4th July in the school hall. More details 
will follow shortly. 
 
Annual reports – will go out to parents on Wednesday 11th July. 
 
Penponds Family Festival will take place on the school field from 3.30pm on Friday 13th July. All the children 
will be creating stalls to raise money for charity and there will be live bands, food and other stall holders. If you 
can help out in any way or know anyone who would like a table please email Mrs Wood. 
 
Each week the newsletter will be updated with forthcoming events and class teachers will also keep you 
informed via letters and Class Dojo. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
 
 
Adam Richards 
Headteacher 
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